JUST A LITTLE THANK YOU.

I would like to thank everyone who turned up last night to help out with the pitch clean up.
Sean Goulding
Eddie O’Malley Senior
Noel Keogh
Roisin O’Brien 
All the above were doing a 2nd night.
Karl Crosbie
Neil Byrne
Frank Byrne
Mick Tolan
Sam O’Connor
Gary Shaw
David Keogh
Laurin Hartwig
A special word of thanks to Sean Goulding who was been up at the pitch quite a few times this week and without whom we would not have achieved all that we have.   Glenanne Park is looking so much better.
Just a couple more jobs to be done and we will be right for Saturday.
Yes Saturday the big day.    The Men’s 1sts will host Cork Church of Ireland in our first home game of the inaugural EYIHL.  The start time is 3pm.   I hope to see as many people there as possible to witness Club history in the making.  There will be tea in the sports hall after the match.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Before the Men’s 1sts the Ladies 1sts host Trinity in the Leinster Senior League, and the Men’s 1sts will be followed by the Men’s 2nds at 4.30pm.
The only away game this weekend is the Ladies 2nds who are in UCD at 11.15am.   
Best of Luck to everyone playing this weekend.
Saturday night sees the first Monthly Club Draw of the season.  This will be held in the Morgue between 8pm and 9pm.  So if you don’t have a ticket please contact a member of the Management Committee to get one.   The Monthly Draw is one of our main fundraising options so we need everyone to support it.  Hope to see as many of you as possible.  The Morgue is one of our sponsors so we need to support them.

See you all on Saturday

Barbara O’Malley
President
babsaomalley@gmail.com
0872797820
 
